
Hello, 
 
I am writing to urge you to support AB 44, the California fur ban bill. The cruelties of the fur 
industry have been well documented. Wild animals like mink, who were born to swim and roam 
great distances, are housed in filthy wire cages, where they often go insane with misery - 
sometimes chewing off their own limbs or killing their own babies.  
 
California citizens now have the opportunity to help stop the suffering of the most vulnerable 
among us - animals killed for their fur. Recently Los Angeles banned the sale of fur, joining San 
Francisco, Berkeley and West Hollywood. Now it’s time for a statewide fur ban, one that will lead 
the way for other states and nations to follow.  
 
Sincerely, 
[Your Name] 


